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Texas Rush product Roberto Hernandez
is one of 29 players in Southern California this week as part of the U14 National training camp.
Hernandez, who was first involved with the U14 National Team back in August of 2012, will train at
the Home Depot Center in Los Angeles April 20-28.

Congratulations Roberto and good luck this week!
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